
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO THE PARENTS/CARERS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 5 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: History Day with The History Man on Monday 23rd September 
 
 
The children in Year 5 will have the exciting opportunity to take part in a History 
day, linked to our theme about Ancient Egyptians. The History Man will be visiting 
the children in School on Monday 23rd September. He will be sharing exciting 
artefacts and key information from the Ancient Egyptian era with the children. 
They will have the opportunity to handle some of the artefacts, dress up in the 
clothes from the era and role play some of the key events that took place during 
the Ancient Egyptian era. 
 
The total cost of the visit is £393, this includes the school visit, their transport 
costs and other associated trip costs. The voluntary contribution for each child will 
be £6.60, if we do not receive the necessary contribution the visit will have to be 
cancelled.  
 
 
Please make payment via your child’s Scopay account by Wednesday 18th 
September 2024.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Powis & Miss Santopietro. 


